
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

AIR CANADA TMOS 
PENSION CAP RETROACTIVITY 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
As a follow up to Bulletin No. 21 dated April 17, 2021, the parties were unable to agree 
on terms regarding retroactive application of the awarded increase to the pension cap. 
As a result, the issue will go back in front of Arbitrator Vince Ready for a final ruling. 
 
Arbitrator Ready has set forth a schedule for submissions and replies starting on June 
11, 2021 and concluding by July 9, 2021, with a decision rendered in a timely fashion 
thereafter. 
 
Your Bargaining Committee again wishes to thank the Membership for your amazing 
patience and support throughout a marathon session of negotiations. 
 
As usual, Air Canada continues to make things as unnecessarily difficult as they 
possibly can. 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Steve Prinz    Shawn Archer  Clay Ferguson  Prescott Franko 
General Chairperson   LL764   LL764   LL1681 
Western Region 
 
Jeff McCrea   Paul Hicks   Bill Tinsley    Mark Pozzobon 
LL714    LL2323   LL2323   LL2323 
 
Gary Doherty   Dave Griffitts  Trevor Drennan  Matt Pyne 
LL2323    LL1751   LL1751   LL1763 
 
Jim Burden 
LL1681 
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